
From: Rick Bethel <rick.dewey.bethel@jci.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 9:42 AM 
To: Neste, David E - DNR 
Subject: TYCO FTC Site in Marinette, WI 
 
Dave, 
 
Arcadis is going to start making the calls today/Monday to set up June dates for resuming the Biosolids 
residential well sampling.  I want to make clear that we feel this obviates the need for a decision on our 
variance request.   
 
We continue to work on the other requests we received this week from DNR.  As we discussed earlier 
today, TYCO/JCI is on a reduced hour work week due to the effects of the COVID-19 which has impacted 
our response time.   
 
Thanks for your patience and understanding. 
 
 
Rick Bethel 
Senior Manager Environmental Remediation, EHS 
Johnson Controls 

Tel: +1-715-735-7411 x 84750  
Mobile: +1-715-587-3188 
rick.dewey.bethel@jci.com 
www.johnsoncontrols.com 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: THIS MESSAGE MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. The 
information contained in, or attached to, this message is intended solely for the use of the specific person(s) named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient then you have received this communication in error and are prohibited from review, retransmission, taking any action in 
reliance upon, sharing the content of, disseminating or copying this message and any of the attachments in any way. If you have received 
this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and promptly delete this message from all types of media and devices. 
Thank you. 
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